
 
 

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 

 

 
95 Mechanic Street Seawall Project 
Public Information Meeting Notice 

 
Tuesday, June 29, 2021 at 4:30 pm 

 
This is a hybrid meeting. Members of the public are able to attend the meeting in person in 

City Hall Conference Room A OR participate remotely, via Zoom. 
 

 

ZOOM MEETING 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_KZQ2eytfSf2F93CnY82vfw 

 
 

You are required to register in advance to join the meeting over Zoom.  A unique meeting ID and 
password will be provided once you register.  Press on the link and follow the instructions. 
 
After registering you will receive a confirmation e-mail containing information about joining the 
meeting. 
 

MEETING PURPOSE 
 

The purpose of the meeting is an update on the 95 Mechanic Street Seawall replacement project. 
The City acquired the property in 2014 in anticipation of the future need (FY23 and FY24 CIP) 
to replace the Mechanic Street pump station. Portsmouth DPW staff had secured the necessary 
NH Division of Environmental Services permits in anticipation of the demolition work and were 
developing documents to request a construction bid. When the wharf collapsed in August 2019, 
Portsmouth DPW brought in an emergency team to complete demolition of the wharf and 
buildings and to secure the site. The City has now awarded the construction contract to replace 
the seawall as first step that needs to be completed before other site improvements at 95 
Mechanic Street and the public properties on either side. 

City staff will be present to provide information and answer questions. 
 


